New School Year. New MySchoolBucks.

MySchoolBucks is introducing a brand new 
design, making it easier than ever before to 
manage your account and make online school 
payments. You’ll enjoy: New Design, 
Fits All Screens, Faster Checkout, More 
Payment Options, Easier Management, 
Safe & Secure.

Have an account? Here’s what you need to know!

All of your existing account information, including: 
username, password, students, low balance 
email settings, and automatic recurring payments 
will remain the same.

If you have any questions, please email 
parentsupport@myschoolbucks.com 
or call 855.832.5226.

